"Philly Soft Pretzel Factory" Pretzels

$1.00  REMINDER 37 %

are being sold at Wilson School on
Friday, May 5th.

Wilson Student Council will be taking orders. The pretzels will be
delivered to each homeroom at 2:30. If you would like to buy some,
please fill out the form and return it to your homeroom teacher by
Monday, May 1st. Cash MUST be included with your order. Proceeds
will benefit Wilson's Log House.

Cut and return the bottom portion to Ms. Sale or Mrs. Garofoli.

would like to purchase pretzels.

Student's name

Enclosed is for the cost of the pretzels. Teacher




